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Web-Based Survey to Improve the Quality and Effectiveness of CDC’s Technical Assistance and Resources Promoting Adoption of Institute of Medicine Hypertension Recommendations for States

THANK YOU E-MAIL

The Division for Heart Disease and Stroke Prevention at the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention would like to thank you for your participation in a web based survey  “Web-Based Survey to Improve the Quality and Effectiveness of CDC’s Technical Assistance and Resources Promoting Adoption of Institute of Medicine Hypertension Recommendations for States” and sharing your experiences about the adoption and implementation of hypertension recommendations. 
Your participation in this survey helps DHDSP improve the quality of our programmatic guidance and technical assistance on hypertension priorities. 
Should you have any questions about this survey or evaluation , please contact Rashon Lane at Phone: (770) 488-8036 or E-mail: gvx0@cdc.gov.








